
Hope for the  
Horn of Africa  

Sunday September 4th, 2011 
291 King Street West 
2pm-8pm  
Tickets $20  
Presented by Somali-Canadian Education and Rural Development Organization (SCERDO) 

All proceeds from 
this event will go 
directly  towards 
SCERDO famine 
relief efforts in 
Somalia and 
Kenya 

Photo Exhibit and Silent Auction  
Join us as we journey back to Somalia through a photo  
exhibit that features poignant images  and pictures from Somali youth 
and the rarely seen SCERDO archives. 


